
 

 

 

 

November 30, 2020 

 

 

      

Re:  DE 20-002, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 

2020 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 

Cancellation of December 2, 2020 Hearing; Amended Procedural Schedule 

 

To the Parties: 

 

On November 25, 2020, Commission Staff (Staff), with the assent of the parties, requested the 

Commission to cancel the hearing scheduled on December 2, 2020 and approve the following 

proposed revised procedural schedule: 

 

Settlement Conference    December 17, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. 

Hearing     January 11, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Staff stated that the revised procedural schedule would allow the parties to continue settlement 

discussions and would not unduly delay this proceeding. 

  

The Commission has cancelled the hearing scheduled on Wednesday, December 2, 2020.  In addition, 

the Commission has determined that the proposed revised schedule is in the public interest and, 

therefore, has approved it. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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